
VOTER ID
PUBLIC
SEMINAR

FOR MORE INFORMATION
BUNCOMBECOUNTY.ORG/VOTE
(828) 250-4200
ELECTIONS@BUNCOMBECOUNTY.ORG

Wednesday, Aug. 28, 2019
2 seminars

2-4 p.m. and 6-8 p.m.

Mission Health/A-B Tech Conference Center
16 Fernihurst Dr.
Asheville, NC 28801

the com m unity is invited

Beginning in 2020, voters will be required to provide photo
identification before they vote. This includes both

in-person and by-mail voting, with some exceptions. The 
NC State Board of Elections will hold educational

seminars about voter photo identification requirements. 
The seminars are free and open to the public.


